
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class Teacher.  

Kind regards The Reception Team 

The Hoot 

Reception Edition 

 

w/b 14.03.16 

 

Letter of the Week: letters in your name and 

surname  

Word of the Week: play 

 

 

Books we are reading:  

Children’s Superhero Tales  

Spotlight Book: 

 

Upcoming events and trips: 

 

Thursday 10th March – Stay Safe Parent 

Forum 2:45pm 

Friday 18th March – Deadline for Applications 

to Nursery 

Tuesday 22nd March – Dental Workshop with 

Jayne Ensor in the small hall. 

Thursday 24th March – Stay and Play 

Celebration 2:15pm 

Friday 25th March and Monday 28th March – 

Bank Holidays 

Friday 1st April – School Closes 

Monday 18th April – School Opens 

 

 

 

 

Reminders:  

Spare Clothes – Please ensure that your child has 

a full set of spare clothes on their peg and that this 

is replaced when needed. 

Dental Workshop–Jayne Ensor will be running a 

dental workshop on Tuesday the 22nd of March for 

all Nursery and Reception Parents. She will be 

offering advice and support related to oral hygiene.  

Wet Weather – We always endeavour to take the 

children outside to learn whatever the weather. We 

would be grateful if your could ensure that your 

child has a waterproof coat with a hood and wellies 

in school everyday 

Transition – The year is flying by so quickly and 

the Reception Team have started to plan the 

children’s transition into Year 1. We will be inviting 

you in to school next term to share how you can 

support your child with this transition and to give 

you more information. 

 

 

 

Weekly Family Task: (fortnightly) 

Healthy Foods 

Next week we are continuing to read the text ‘Supertato’. 

The book is full of different fruits and vegetables, one of which is a Potato dressed a Superhero. This week 

family task is to make you own ‘Supertato’ or any other vegetable of their choice dressed up as a Superhero, 

We would love for these ‘Superveg’ to be brought into school so that the children can share how much fun 

they have had making them. 

 

SUPERTATO 


